
27-30  October 

 

 

This week we will continue the assessments and then we will finish what we’ve started before 

Assessments. Please make sure to send all books, copybooks and display folders on the assigned 

dates. 

Halloween Celebration will be Thursday the 31st of October. 

Children will come dressed up in a Halloween Costume with a dish to share with their classmates. 

 

 


